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CACTMC Committee 2023-24 

At the Council of ACT Motor Clubs Annual General Meeting on Thursday 19 October 

2023 the following people were elected to the committee for FY 2023-24. 

President: Greg Francis 

Vice president: Paul Hrynko 

Secretary (& web admin): Peter Atkinson 

Treasurer (& Public Officer): Garry Smee 

Events Director: James Suman 

Registrar: Dave Rogers 

Committee (& Public Relations): Graham Gittins 

Committee: Steven Sykes 

 

Shannons Wheels – Sunday 18th February 2024. 

Celebrating the Hot Hatch 

Note the change of date: Shannons Wheels has been rescheduled to Sunday 18th 

February 2024. Please ensure that all of your Club members are advised! 

The change allows Shannons Wheels to focus on automotive exhibits and automotive 

trade stalls, while also being run in conjunction with the Queanbeyan Markets providing 

access to craft, jewellery, fashion, homewares, food & drink stalls, thereby benefiting all 

attendees. Be sure to bring the whole family for a great day out. 

The Wheels organisers are looking for automotive trades to set up displays at the event. 

$150 buys a premium display space, with power if required. If you can assist, or know of 

a business that might be interested, please contact Greg: President@CACTMC.org.au  

The layout will be a little different to previous years, so Clubs should not expect to be in 

the same location as in previous years. Watch the web site for the Wheels24 Map. 

All Clubs need to advise how many vehicles their Club expects will be attending Wheels 

and whether the Club needs space for a marquee or tent. Clubs are also asked to 

supply names of Club members who can act as marshals for the Club on the day. If you 

are with a large Club that is expecting a large turnout of Club members, then you should 

be providing a number of members to act as marshals. 

A Marshalls’ Briefing will be held at the Showgrounds at 3:00pm on Saturday 17th. 

Send your Club’s details to: Secretary@CACTMC.org.au Include Club contacts (names 

& mobiles); number of vehicles; size of marquee; and any special requests. 
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Event information 

Send event notifications to info@CACTMC.org.au for inclusion in CACTMC’s calendar & 

FaceBook. If your event is promoted on Facebook, make sure that it is PUBLIC so that 

we are able to share the notification! 

 

Event Venue: 

If your club is looking for a suitable venue for a forthcoming event/display, then look no 

further than the Spanish - Australian Club in Narrabundah. It has all the necessary 

amenities to make your event a success. For further information and bookings contact 

Chris, Club Manager, on 6295 6506 

 

Festive season: 

On behalf of the President and Committee of the Council of ACT Motor Clubs, we wish 

all members of affiliated clubs a safe and enjoyable summer break. 

 

Next General Meeting 

The next General Meeting of CACTMC will be held at the Australian - Spanish Club 

Narrabundah on Thursday 18th January 2024, commencing at 7.30pm 
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